THE SAGINAW-BAY CITY STATION

s FOURTH FLOOR MASON BUILDING PHONE 3-4456
G SAGINAW, MICHIGAN

October 18, 1955

790 KC
DAY AND NIGHT

Mr, Maurice Nettler,
Box 98,

Geneva, Nabraska,

Dear Maurice:
Happy to acknowledge your letter of October 15, 1955, stating you

recieved WSGW's signal in Geneva, The programming you have described
is correct, and we are happy to know our coverage area is increasing

apparently all the time,
Sincerely,
Fred Krell,

WSGW,
Saginaw, Michigan

AN AFFILIATE OF THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM



